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November 24, 2008

Dale Rundquist

Compliance Project Manager
Energy Facilities Siting Division
1516 Ninth Street, MS-2000
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512

Re: Coleman Meadow Spoils Project
Dear Mr. Dale Rundquist,

This letter is a notification that Bottle Rock Power LLC (BRP) completed the removal of the non-
hazardous spoils from Coleman Meadow located on the VV&J Coleman Lease on October 8, 2008.
Hydro seeding of the area was necessary for erosion control; sterile seeds where chosen so that the
naturally occurring grass types could reseed the area the following spring. The area of disturbed soil
was hydro seeded with sterile seed on October 20, 2008.

Continued monitoring for erosion and the restoration seeding will be done throughout this winter and
following spring 2009. A consultant has also been contacted to aid in sampling of the meadow and

surrounding area as an on going program.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns at 707-928-4578

Attachments

CC: Ron Yoder
Ken Williams
Guy Childs
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